
 
 

A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This week, we received some great news from the Community Champion at ASDA, Abbey Park - 
Manor Park was one of the top earners during the Cash Pot for Schools activity and £900 was 
raised for our school! We are delighted with this and would like to thank all our parents, who 
shop at Asda, for nominating our school to receive donations. We are looking forward to        
investing the money into buying some fantastic, new resources for the children.  

On Tuesday, Year 6 enjoyed their visit from a polar explorer, finding out about how to survive 
in the Arctic, venture across crevasses and cope with frost bite! This really supported their   
creative curriculum topic and brought it to life. Year 2 also had exciting WOW days at the 
Transport Museum and Herbert Art Gallery, with lots of opportunities to explore the rich      
history of Coventry dating back to the prehistoric age up to the present day. Year 2 also had 
time to visit the cathedral, which they were very excited about. Next week, Year 4 will be        
visiting Tamworth Castle - we hope they enjoy their day! 

Next week, we are looking forward to holding Space Camp in school for our Year 5 children, 
who will be having an exciting evening doing astronaut training, stargazing with hot chocolate 
and having a sleep over! They are counting down the days!  

Good luck to our fantastic girls' football team, who are playing away at Willenhall Primary on 
Wednesday! We will all be rooting for you.  

Class 6 performed a lovely assembly this morning, which children, staff and parents thoroughly 
enjoyed. At the end of the assembly, we also surprised Miss Foroughi, who is getting married 
tomorrow, by presenting her with flowers and gifts from all the children and staff. We wish her 
a wonderful Wedding Day and look forward to greeting her on Monday morning as the new Mrs 
Pantazievits!  

Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 28th January 

Year 4 Tamworth Castle Trip 

Thursday 30th January 

Year 1 Memorial Park Walk 

Friday 31st January 

Year 5 Space Centre Trip 

Tuesday 4th February 

Year 6 SATS Information 
Evening 6:00pm 

Thursday 6th February 

Parent Internet Safety       
Session 5:30pm 

Friday 7th February 

Class 18 Assembly 

Monday 10th February 

Parents Evening 

Wednesday 12th February 

Parents Evening 

Friday 14th February 

Last day of half term 

Monday 24th February 

Back to school 

Friday 28th February 

Class 12 Assembly 

Thursday 6th March 

World Book Day 

Friday 7th March 

Class 17 Assembly 

Monday 10th March 

Year 3 Cadbury World Trip 

Exciting learning from this week 

 

SOAR to Success  -  Self-Sufficient,  Original,  Attitude,  Resilient 

Reminders 
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        SOAR Superstars 

C15 Anaya 

C16 Ayyub & Mahsa 

C18 Japheth 

C19 Skye 

C20 Alfie 

C21 Benjamin 

C22 Oscar 

C23 Ruxandra 

 
 Year 3 have been reading 

the story 'Mayor Bunny' 
and wrote their own 

speech saying why they 
should be voted to be 

mayor. We then read it to 
other children to see if 
we were persuasive! 

 
 

Year 6 had a great day on 
Tuesday with a polar        

explorer learning all about 
the Arctic and Antarctic. We 
took part in lots of different 
activities as well as seeing 
some gruesome pictures! 

 
Year 2 explored many famous Coventry landmarks this week! We visited 

the new and old cathedral, saw the Charred Cross and the beautiful 

stained glass windows, learnt about the history of Coventry and Lady 

Godiva at the Herbert Art Gallery and explored the timeline of Coventry's 

transport at the Coventry Transport Museum! Whilst walking around 

Coventry, we even looked out for human features and created a tally 

chart linked to our Geography lessons. What a fantastic day!  

 

Can we please remind parents/carers about the importance of naming your 

child’s clothing. We get an increasing amount of lost property and we return 

anything with a name. Our lost property box is located at the main office. 

 


